Re: Wilson Centre Board

From: Ann Pratt <abpratt@telus.net>

Tue, Oct 04, 2016 07:22 AM

Subject: Re: Wilson Centre Board

To: Marg Gordon <rjkentgm@gmail.com>

Thank you for your time on the Board Marg. We will miss you but wish you well with your ongoing

job at R.J.Kent. Ann Pratt

for the Board

From: "Marg Gordon" <rjkentgm@gmail.com>

To: "Ann Pratt" <abpratt@telus.net>

Sent: Tuesday, October 4, 2016 7:07:20 AM

Subject: Wilson Centre Board

Dear Board Members

This will advise you that I will no longer be able to continue as a Board Member.

I find that I do not have the time necessary to dedicate to this most important position.

Thank you all for your dedication and volunteerism and I wish you all the best.

Marg Gordon